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Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Prep 2023 Tours - Tuesday 
24th June 

11.30 am to 12.30pm 

 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This last week has been action packed with a variety of activities and learning experiences 

enjoyed by all across the school. Included in this edition we have a snapshot of learning from 

rooms 2, 8, and 14. Next Friday we will have a crazy hair day to help raise funds for Love Your 

Sister. (See flyer in this newsletter). 

 

Parent Feedback Belvoir Future Building Project 

Belvoir needs your feedback to help us plan for our future.  

The Victorian Government has given us $4.032 million to invest in our school     

buildings.  

Please click on the link below  to help us identify what our school needs to look like in 

the future. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/P2BKN98 

REMEMBER!! HEALTH & HYGIENE  

The last couple of weeks have been challenging as we continue to work 

through the ongoing outbreaks of COVID-19, resulting in many students 

and staff members missing school due to contracting the virus. Our 

thoughts go out to those dealing with ill family members.  

Here are some simple things to do to support the health & safety of all 

community members:  

• Stay home if unwell and get tested.  

• Wash hands or use hand sanitiser regularly.  

• Cough or sneeze into your elbow.  

• Keep our physical distance where possible.  

• Wear a mask.  

• Get vaccinated.  

As we come into the winter season, we need to continue to be mindful 

of doing our part to minimise the risk to others. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FP2BKN98&data=05%7C01%7CPennie.Moffat%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cc4a4c0e06e954713aaf308da3483e60f%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637880038343150634%7CUnkno


ROOM 2 NEWS 
Lara & Tulashi 

Room 2 have had a very busy and fun week. We have all really loved our swimming   
lessons and are super excited everyday to go.  

Our literacy book focus has been ‘The Tiny Seed’. From this book we have been learning 
all about growing and planting. We have created our own grass heads and planted 
some poppy seeds, we are eagerly awaiting for them grow!  



ROOM 8 NEWS 
Lisa, Jo, Lynsey & Tracey 

Room 8 students have started off the term working very hard.  

Last week on Tuesday, Belvoir held an open classroom afternoon, which was a lovely            
opportunity for students to showcase their wonderful work and displays around the class-
room and Pod for their families and friends.  

 

In Literacy, our focus this term is ‘Transactional texts’. We will be looking at various types of 
letter writing and will practise writing letters for different people. 

During Math sessions, we have been working on Addition and subtraction using counting on 
and counting back strategies, we have played addition and subtraction dice games and      
participated in a number of practical activities. This week, we have started looking at      
measurement and look forward to extending our knowledge to compare the length, height, 
weight and capacity of everyday items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Term topic is ‘Seasons and Forces’. Room 8 have enjoyed reading, discussing and learning 
about all four seasons, including looking at the Indigenous wet and dry seasons and weather. 
Students have participated in a number of word work and writing activities, as well as      
completed wonderful seasonal artworks.    

Last week, Green Pod had a Police Incursion which students enjoyed and learnt about the 
role of Police and how they help us in the community.  

This week, Green Pod went on their first outing to Oddies Creek Playground. Students had a 
wonderful time playing on all the different park equipment. They also had the opportunity to 
see all the beautiful Autumn trees and collect leaves nearby at Norieul park. We are looking 
forward to our swimming week ahead. 



Elissa & Sheree 

ROOM 14 NEWS 

This term we are looking at the weather and how it affects us. We have    

started going on outings again. Last week, we went for a drive to the Hume 

Dam to check out the water levels. It was a rainy day, luckily we could still 

spot plenty of all things weather out of the windows! We have also been   

exploring different types of patterns in maths.  





Next Friday Belvoir will be having a Crazy Hair Day to help raise funds for “Love 

Your Sister!” 

Love Your Sister is a million-strong village of everyday Aussies committed to 

vanquishing cancer with hard science and the best new technologies.  Love 

Your Sister supports personalised treatment for ALL cancer patients, whatever 

the cancer, regardless of location, income, or status. They strive for the right 

treatment for every cancer patient, first time, every time. 

Please bring in a gold coin donation or 5c pieces to go towards the Love Your 

Sister organisation. 

Can’t wait to see everyone come to school with their crazy, creative 

and colourful hair! 



Front Office 

N/A 





Wonder Recycling Rewards Program 

Our school has registered again to take part in the ‘Wonder Rewards Recycling Program’. 

 

This means you can start saving your empty bread bags, including: 

Bread roll bags, wrap bags, hot cross bun bags, etc. 

 

Boxes will arrive in the coming weeks, so please keep your bags at home until further notice. 

 

IMPORTANT: Please ensure all bags are clean, by emptying out the breadcrumbs and ensuring there is no 

residue or food left in them.  

Bread tags also need to be removed and can be recycled (if cardboard).  

 

Plastic bread tags can be saved and brought into the school to be passed onto the organisation ‘Aussie 

Bread Tags for Wheelchairs’. They have collection points all across the country, including two in Wodonga. 

For more information, click the link- https://ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au/  

 

 

 

 

 

Hope we collect as much as we possibly can to help our environment and the world we live in.  

Happy recycling everyone!!! 

 

For more information, go to- www.wonder.com.au/wonder-recycling-rewards 

 

Your support is much appreciated. 

Jo Fraser 

Don’t forget to ask your family, friends and neighbours to collect bread bags  

and plastic bread tags for you as well!   

https://ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au/
http://www.wonder.com.au/wonder-recycling-rewards







